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There are still no newly acquired cases of COVID-19 on either of Luther Manor 
campuses, which is where our energy continues to go.  This remains our highest 
priority. Thank you for all the support, especially as this pandemic carries forward!       
 
Nothing exciting for today’s update, so here is a thought that just came to mind and a 
couple of neat things happening on the campus:   

 
● The Easter services are coming up and without an opportunity to get together, all 

of us are finding new ways to celebrate the Resurrection.  This makes us think of 
all the work we have done over the past month and how it reminds us of the story 
of the Good Samaritan (not that anyone else is passing by someone that is in 
need, just the opposite).  We are acting as Jesus commands and not looking the 
other way when someone is in need.  When Jesus wanted to send a dramatic 
and memorable message about who is our neighbor, he used a Samaritan to 
display neighborly love. Maybe someone isn’t hurting, but by helping as we 
should, we are preventing any hurt from happening in the first place.  Staying 
strong, giving what we can to those in need and looking out for our fellow man; 
are ways we survive this Coronavirus together. 
 

● The partnership and education on Coronavirus continues through our 
participation in the Healthcare Emergency Readiness Coalition Region 7.  We 
have our CDC and DOH regular updates, yet it's nice to have a sounding board 
with other healthcare industries.  We strive to stay ahead of changes and look for 
ways to implement others successful strategies, while helping others by sharing 
our actions. 
 

● We are receiving so much awesome support and love for our residents and staff, 
I wanted to show another example.  Here is Arlene getting flowers from her 
daughter Mary for Easter.  I think a lot of new traditions will come from these 
times. 
 



 

      
 
Please remember, keep those calls, cards and emails coming, especially with Easter 
weekend here! 


